DESIGN & ACCESS STATEMENT FOR FULL PLANNING AND HOUSEHOLDER APPLICATIONS IN A CONSERVATION AREA AND APPLICATIONS FOR LISTED BUILDING CONSENT 

GUIDANCE NOTES AND FORMAT REQUIRED

The statement should explain the design thinking behind the application and justify the proposal and what is being applied for, as well as how issues relating to access, including disability access have been considered.  

DESIGN & ACCESS STATEMENT

	HEADINGS
	43 Kensington Place, Brighton BN1 4EJ

	DESIGN

	Our existing windows are single glazed and the wood is rotten. They were mostly put into the house in 1973/4.  The house in 1973 was blighted as part of the M23 extension and access into Brighton with an elevated exit off the motorway on the East side of Kensington Place. The existing windows have no architectural merit, They are not the original windows that were in the house when it was built in the early 19thC.  We are not planning to alter any  of the size or location of the windows as this is just replacing the existing windows with double glazed windows which are more energy saving.


	APPRAISAL

	 We do not want to alter the size and location of the windows to ensure that they are at least in keeping with the original design.


	IF A LISTED BUILDING

	To repeat : We do not want to alter the size and location of the windows to ensure that they are at least in keeping with the original design

	ACCESS


	 This will not affect access in any way. We are not proposing any alterations to doors.


	CONSULTATION


	We have not undertaken any consultation on this as we thought this minor change which no one can see from the front of the house would not create any objections. Several of our neighbours have replaced their windows at the back of the house.
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